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NEWS OF CATHERINE'S VISIT
 

As mentioned in the last newsletter, Catherine and her husband, Daron, are 
flying into the UK and arrive on Saturday 18th January and fly back to Kenya on 
Sunday 2nd February 2025. 

A programme of visits, talks and activities have been organised to enable 
Catherine to make the most of her limited time in the uk, including taking part in 
church services, visiting schools, giving talks to groups of business people and 
Rotary Clubs and visits to dairy farms in preparation for keeping some cattle on 
the school grounds to help with food production.
 

Two evening events have been organised.
 

To enable all Imprezza supporters to have the opportunity to meet Catherine and 
find out more about her work both in school as well as one of the few women 
MPs in the Kenyan parliament. We do hope you will be able to join us at one of 
the events, one in Teignmouth, the other in Torquay.

Thursday 23rd January at COASTERS CAFE, TEIGNMOUTH 
6.30 – 8.00 pm
 

and 

Thursday 30th January at TORQUAY GIRLS GRAMMAR 
SCHOOL   6.30 – 8.00 pm
 

Please make a note of one of these dates in your diary. Admission to both is 
free, although we would ask for people to make a donation if they are able. 
Refreshments will be available at both events.

Mailing List
 

We are keen to review and refresh the Mailing list of those who receive information about 
Imprezza Academy, receive newsletters and general information about events. If you no 
longer wish to receive information, please let us know, similarly, if you know of anyone 



interested in the work of Operation Imprezza and would like to be added to the mailing list, 
please let us know
 
A big thank you for all your support. Hopefully we can continue to rely on you in 2025 and 
ensure we are all able to support Catherine, her staff and all the students in the school in 
Kenya
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